From: Hayes, Gerard <ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 9:13 AM
To:
Subject: RE: NLH - 2017 General Rate Application - Hydro's submission on certain Round #1

RFIs from the Labrador Interconnected Group - To Parties - Schedule

Newfoundland Power will not be submitting comments on this matter.

Regards,

Gerard M. Hayes SENIOR COUNSEL

55 Kenmount Road, St. John'’s, NL « A1B 3P6
Telephone 709-737-5609
aghayes@newfoundlandpower.com






